
 

 
 

Warroad Community Partners is excited to offer the Northborn Food Truck 
Festival at the 4th annual Northborn Music Festival on Saturday, June 8th, 2024. A 
number of bands will take the stage throughout the day and food trucks will be on 
site from 1:30-10 pm to serve the festival goers, as well as others who frequent 
the park outside the venue.  
 
 

  

In order to participate, Food Truck Vendors must: 

1. Fill out application and submit non-refundable registration payment of $25 

2. Provide Copy of MN Dept of Health Permit and Certificate of Liability Insurance 

3. Be aware of and follow all laws, food safety guidelines, and regulations pertaining to 

your products 

4. Arrive no later than 1 hour prior to event start time and end sales at the end of the 

event window. Site plans and schedules will be sent out in advance of the event.  

Please note, there is no electricity available on site, so generators will be 

required.   

5. Notify us at least 48 hours in advance if you are unable to attend on your registered 

date  

 

 

 

  
Contact Sarah Homme with any questions  |  warroadcommunitypartners@gmail.com  |  218-242-2655 
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